February 26, 2021

Deann Haeffner Nebraska Auditor of Public Accounts PO Box 98917 Lincoln, NE 68509

Via email: deann.haeffner@nebraska.gov

Dear Deann:

Congratulations! The Nebraska Society of Certified Public Accountants Board of Directors has selected you as the 2021 recipient of the Society's **Outstanding CPA in Business & Industry Award**. You richly deserve this award, and it is a very appropriate time to thank you for your many valuable contributions to the accounting profession.

This award will be presented to you during the Society's Annual Meeting & Luncheon on Thursday, October 28, 2021, at the Embassy Suites in La Vista. A citation will be read to the audience at the time of the presentation, enumerating the many contributions you have made. Prior to October, a rough draft of this citation will be prepared and forwarded to you for your review and revision.

In addition, a one-time \$2,500 scholarship will be presented in your name to an accounting student at a Nebraska college or university of *your choice*. Please let me know your preferred college.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 402-476-8482 or joni@nescpa.org.

Again, congratulations, Deann!

Sincerely,

Joni/Sundquist

President & Executive Director Nebraska Society of CPAs





